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At 5:30 p.m. on March 2, 2019, the inauguration of a new Postulancy Friary in Cu Chi 

dedicated to Annunciation to the Blessed Virgin Mary took place in Ho Chi Minh City, Viet 

Nam. 

The Most Reverend Giuse Nguyen Tan Tuoc, Bishop of Diocese of Phu Cuong, presided at 

the Mass and benediction. Among the concelebrants were  Friar Marco Tasca,  the Minister 

General;  Friar Victor Abegg the Minister Provincial of California ; Friar Jude Winkler, the As-

sistant General for the Conventual Franciscan Federation (CFF) ; Friar Benedict Baek, the As-

sistant General for the Federation of Asian Minor Conventuals (FAMC) and Friar Luke Vu the 

Director of the Delegation, . There were also 15 diocesan priests, various men and women re-

ligious and lots of lay people. 

Inauguration of a New Postulancy House in Cu Chi -Viet Nam  
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More picture from the Inauguration day 
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Visits by the Minister General 

On March 1, 2019 Friar Masco Tasca, the Minister General, Friar Victor Abergg the Minister Provin-

cial of California ; Friar Jude Winkler, the Assistant General for the Conventual Franciscan 

Federation (CFF) ; Friar Benedict Baek, the Assistant General for the Federation of Asian Mi-

nor Conventuals (FAMC) made some visits together. During his visit, the Minister General 

visited all the Friaries in the Vietnam Delegation  and spoke with all friars. 

 


